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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Adam Chesin <achesin@encorehousing.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 12:42 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Adam Wendle
Subject: Attn: Marcia Moermond - Assessment #188505
Attachments: Police report 113017.pdf; Police report 6817.pdf

Ms. Moermond, 
Thank you for your time and understanding in our matter that was discussed on the morning of Tuesday, 1/23.  As per 
your request, I am attaching a copy of the police reports that were filed pertaining to illegal dumping at 1849 7th St. E.  I 
am also attaching pictures that support what is documented in one of the reports.  Though we hope this is the last 
occurrence, unfortunately, we don’t expect that to be the case and will continue to send you this type of documentation 
as it arrises.  Furthermore, we are beginning to search for a more reasonably priced camera system and have every 
intention of getting it installed as soon as possible.  We hope that you have a great day and feel free to contact us should 
there be anything else that you need.  
 
Thank you, 
Adam Chesin 
Owner 
Encore Housing LLC. 
O: (612) 888-1655 
C: (612) 581-6945 
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